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Dear Jeremy,
 
Thank you for your email of 10 November 2015 requesting "for the amount (quantity) of
 parking tickets issued for that carpark over the months of August, September, and
 October. "
 
One parking infringement notice was issued for a vehicle parking in an area (Forth
 Street) reserved for disabled persons during the period August, September and October
 2015.
 
We make no comment on the observation in your email that "many cars had been
 utilizing this park as there was no reason for a disabled person to park there."
 
The area can only be used by mobility card holders and all vehicles observed offending
 are issued infringement notices.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 
 
From: Jeremy [mailto:jeremy@maximusfire.co.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 10 November 2015 3:41 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 524767
 

Jeremy has submitted a LGOIMA request - 524767.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
To whom it may concern, I have received an infringement notice for an employee parking
 a work van on a disabled carpark. The vehicle had been using this carpark to access a
 building site on Forth Street for Signal Management and Otago Polytechnic. Many cars
 had been utilizing this park as there was no reason for a disabled person to park there.  I
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 am requesting for the amount (quantity) of parking tickets issued for that carpark over the
 months of August, September, and October.  I have attached documentation. Regards,
 Jeremy Mackay

File attachment
Parking-Ticket-01.pdf, type application/pdf, 628.3 KB

Name
Jeremy Mackay

Email address
jeremy@maximusfire.co.nz

Mailing address
jeremy@maximusfire.co.nz

Contact phone number
0273890260

mailto:jeremy@maximusfire.co.nz
mailto:jeremy@maximusfire.co.nz

